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Comments: Re: South Red Bird Wildlife Enhancement Project

 

As citizen, scientist, and avid outdoorsman, I urge the Forest Service not to proceed with proposed logging in

areas associated with the South Red Bird Wildlife Enhancement Project. I've visited and hiked these forests,

experiencing them first-hand, and recognizing them not only for their recreational and educational benefits, but

for their ecological function and value, as well. Please reconsider the planned logging of these areas, and

entertain alternative approaches, such as those recommended by Kentucky Heartwood and other citizen-science

organizations. Thank you.


